
 

 
 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
 

PLEASE VOTE FOR THE 4 AMENDMENTS 
 

If you have not already voted, either electronically or from a paper ballot, we 
encourage you to exercise your right to vote. 
 
If you have not received a paper ballot nor an electronic link to vote, please 
advise and we would be happy to supply you with either method. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact any of the Board members. 
Our Board of Directors are working very hard, on your behalf, to make 
improvements to our Association.   
 
They need your help! 
They encourage you to vote, and to consider voting YES to all four amendment 
questions, so progress can continue. 
 
 
GHC Webmaster 
 
Email:  ghc.webmaster2018@gmail.com 


